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The Greater Southwest Aero Modelers, Inc. is 
a nonprofit organization. Membership is 
nondiscriminatory and open to anyone who 
agrees to abide by Club By-Laws.  A 
condition of membership for insurance 
purposes is current affiliation with the 
Academy of Model Aeronautics (AMA).  Our 
flying field is located at 6903 Randol Mill 
Road, 1/4 mile east of exit 26 off of Loop 820 
at N 32Á46.895ô W 97Á 12.361ô.  Visitors are 
welcome whenever the gate is unlocked.  
Free flight training instruction is available to 
members from 6:00 PM to dusk on Monday 
and Wednesday while Daylight Savings Time 
is in effect.  Regular Club meetings are held 
on the second Tuesday of each month at 7:30 
PM at the McDonalds Restaurant, 769 Air-
port Freeway, Hurst TX  76053.  The 
McDonalds is on the south access road just 
east of Precinct Line Road. 
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Presidentôs Notes 

Greetings to all and Happy New Year 
2019!  As we all know itôs been 
windy, cold and rainy to start off the 
new year. Our field crews have 
already been working hard to keep 
one of the Unites Sates premier grass 
field in shape by managing water 
pumps to help drain the swamp.   
With all this down time I am excited 
and expecting to see lots of new 
aircraft revealed early on this spring.  
There are several giant scale models 
that have been under construction 
for months in 2018.  I hope we can 
coordinate with the Pilots to capture 
those maidens on video. (Hint Hint) 
As a request - be sure to jump in the 
digital venues we have on 
lineé.GSWAM has an excellent 
website and chatroom that is a great 
resource to help us stay informed 
with each other and house 
documents and video links.  Please 
refer to the attached cards in this Tail 
Spinner edition referencing the club 
website and directions on how to 
secure permission from our web 
master (Sonny Coleman) for access 
to the chat room.  Additionally, for 
super easy access on our mobile 
devices we also have an excellent 
Facebook page started by Mike Kopf 
which is also noted on the cards.  
Royôs Hobby Shop has these cards on 
hand at the counter to give out to 
members upon request.  One of the 
benefits to staying in touch is to keep 
advised of field conditions especially 
after heavy rains and area flooding 
which necessitate field closings.  
Remember - The 2019 gate locks will 
transition February 1st  for our new 
membership gate keysé..that day 
Friday 02-01-19 our 2018 club field 
keys will no longer work. 

Be sure to mark your calendars for all 
of our 2019 upcoming events and 
start preparing for them, each dated 
event is too much fun to miss.  2018 
GSWAM started a new class for the 
SCALE MASTERS specifically 
addressing Electric Foamy Pilots, the 
same skill sets must be demonstrated 
for flight competition as everyone but 
the Electrics are in a class of their 
own.  First time participants have the 
most funé.even if your aircraft 
disappears in the GSWAM North 
Trinity River Time Continuam Vortex 
Nebulaé..Ahem. 
Speaking of events anyone can host a 
fun fly so pick a date, let our events 
coordinator Jimmy Standford (Club 
events coordinator / Jimmy Stanford 
202-725-5565 / 
rescuejim@yahoo.com) know so he 
can post it up and help promote it!! 
Examples can be Redshirt day, low 
wing day, night fly, warbird fly, crazy 
build flyé..completely up to us to get 
inventive!!! 
Donôt forget ï you can submit an 
article for this newsletteré.photoôs, 
storiesé.remember ñIf itôs true it aint 
bragginô.ò  Submit your stuff to Roy 
Baker at (reb2ntx@verizon.net). 
 

Best Regards, 
Paul H Lange 

mailto:rescuejim@yahoo.com
mailto:Reb2ntx@verizon.net
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Tail Spinner Submissions 
 
Items for the Tail Spinner are due by the 
25th of the month.  Remember that ads 
are free to members.  Send them to: 
 

Roy Baker 
(817) 545-4031 

(817) 455-0922 (cell) 
 

(e-mail)  reb2ntx@verizon.net 
 

GSW 2019 Event Calendar  

  

 
 
Anyone can be an event coordinator.  
New type events are welcome with club approval.   
Fun-flyôs are totally informalðvolunteer and coordinate with me;  

Any date including a Sunday.   
(S) Indicates AMA sanctioned event.  
Jimmy Stanford, Event Coordinator (202) 725-5565 or rescuejim@yahoo.com 

Date Event Coordinator 

Sat after 
Meeting 

Work Day ï 09:00 every Saturday following 
the monthly meeting ï Check the Website!! 

GSW Officers 

Mar 29-31 Red Stick Classic Baton Rouge 

May 11 Warbirds over Benbrook Thunderbirds 

May 18 & 19 US Scalemaster Qualifier/TX Scale 
Champs (S) 

Lawrence Harville 

Jun 6 SPA Pattern Event Wayne Galligan 

Jun 6-8 Warbirds Over Texas North Dallas RC 

Jun 15 Biplane Fun Fly Darrell Abby 

TBD NEED Food Drive ??? 

Nov 3 Annual party ï Euless First Methodist Church GSW Officers 

TBD Toys for Tots ??? 

Most Sat Quad Racing - From about 9am to about 1pm Open to all 

mailto:darrellabby@att.net
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December Secretaryôs 
Report 

No Meeting in December 

Bill Bradford reports that he has a waiting 
list for shirt orders. The shirt company 
needs a minimum of six shirts per order 
and he currently has four on the list.  
Contact Bill if you would like a club shirt. 
They are $20 and $25 if you want your 
name embroidered on the shirt. 

Club Shirts 


